Question - The RFA states the funds are “for the purpose of employing attorneys that will work assessing, identifying and crafting a plan to meet the legal needs of crime victims in the District.” 

Can non-attorneys be funded by this grant, as long as their work is directly related to project?

Response - Applicants can allocate up to 20% of the funds requested to non-attorney staff, provided that their work is directly related to the project. This means, for example, that this person can work with attorneys collecting and analyzing data necessary to fulfill the goals of this effort.
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